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For immediate release. 
 
Ottawa, ON June 1, 2015 – Dr. Colin Carrie, Member of Parliament for Oshawa and 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of the Environment, made the following 
statement regarding the Oshawa Generals’ Memorial Cup Victory: 
 
“I am extremely proud and excited that the Oshawa Generals won the Memorial Cup – 

the biggest prize in Canadian Junior Hockey.  It was a hard fought, nail biting game 

against a formidable opponent, the Kelowna Rockets. I am also proud that Oshawa 

residents were united in their support for their home town team. With this victory, 

Oshawa now has the most Memorial Cups of all the active teams in the CHL. The last 

time Oshawa won a Memorial Cup was 1990, and I want to thank all the families who 

billeted players throughout the season, the players, their families and coaching staff for 

their hard work and dedication in bringing the Memorial Cup back to Oshawa. You have 

made all of Oshawa proud!” 
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 
Greg Howard, Office of Colin Carrie MP, 613-996-0411 
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